
  

 

 

 

Year 2 in the spotlight:  

   

       

 

Attendance: 

Attendance has been improving and we are so close to 95%! Let’s 

keep working together to get our attendance higher next week! 

Whole School Attendance this week has been: 94.7%  

Don’t forget that if you are planning to take your child out of 

school, you must fill in an absence safeguarding form available 

from the office!  

Our campus winners for this week are: 

Abbey Campus Highfields Campus 

Oak 98.9% Wisteria 98.3% 

 

 

Dunkirk in Detail  

Whole School News:  

We hope you loved our  

reading workshops! We  

were so happy to see so  

many parents there,  

asking some fantastic questions!  
 

Please give us feedback on how you found 

the workshop and what you would like to 

see in the future:  

 

https://dunkirkprimary.formstack.com/forms

/reading_workshop  

 

Coming up: 

Monday 24th February – INSET day – 

school is closed for children 

 

Week Commencing 17th March – 

Parents Evening 2-5 p.m:  

Monday 17th in person at Abbey and 

Highfields 

Tuesday 18th in person at Highfields 

Wednesday 19th in person Abbey  

Year 2 have been learning all about the 

legend of Robin Hood! As part of this 

topic, they have been taking part in 

enrichment activities including Archery!! 

Will they be able to best the evil Sheriff 

of Nottingham in the end of half term 

archery tournament?!   

Nottingham News:  

Don’t forget to sign up to a FREE online 

webinar from Empowering Minds! The 

webinar will look at how you can 

understand online trends and keep your 

child safe online.  

Links are on dojo!  

 

https://dunkirkprimary.formstack.com/forms/reading_workshop
https://dunkirkprimary.formstack.com/forms/reading_workshop

